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SURVEY FOR THE ACCREDITED/REGISTERED
SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL (SHS) ON TVET
RELATED TRAINING SPECIALIZATION

To Schools Division Superintendents

1. In reference to the request letter of Baron Jose L. Lagran, Regional Director of
Technical Education and Skills Development Authority of CALABARZON, this
Office through the Curriculum and Learning Management Division (CLMD)
shall conduct a survey for the accredited /registered Senior High School (SHS)
on TVET Related Training Specialization. Data can be provided through this
link: https:/ /bit.ly/SHSSPECIALIZATIONDATA on or before May 30, 2024.

2. The objective of this survey is to collect relevant data which will be used in
formulating guidelines to ensure that TESDA’s programs for SHS Graduates
are aligned with the evolving needs of the industry and meet the highest
standards of quality and relevance.

3. For clarification and queries, contact Mr. Fidel Z. Dela Puerta III, TESDS II
Specialist at 0977-1512-284.

4. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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